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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

rabbittransit Recieves Donation from Local Veterans in Etters   

 
 

York, PA – The Central Pennsylvania Transportation Authority, which does business as 

rabbittransit, accepted a generous donation from local veterans on Monday, October 2, 2017. The 

donation was made from the James A. Danner, VFW Post 537 in Etters, PA.  

  

The $1,000 donation was made to rabbittransit to support veterans medical transportation in 

York County.  “This is another example of the local VFW supporting area veterans,” said Charles 

Yost, Post Chaplain.  

 

Since the launch of its YORKVET transportation shuttle in partnership with the York County 

Depart of Veterans Affairs, rabbittransit has begun to receive donations within the community. The 

donations will support local veterans to secure transportation to local Community Based Outreach 

Clinics in York and Camp Hill, as well as, transportation to the VA hospital in Lebanon, PA.  

 

The YORKVET shuttle operates every weekday departing York at 6:30AM and 9:30AM. For 

those interested in learning more about Veterans Transportation options, please call 1-800-632-

9063, email info@rabbittransit.org or visit www.rabbittransit.org.   

 

 
          rabbittransit, a regional public transportation provider, offers a variety of transportation services to the residents 
of Adams, Columbia, Cumberland, Franklin, Montour, Northumberland, Perry, Snyder, Union and York Counties.  More 
than 8,000 people depend on rabbittransit each day to get to work, medical facilities, school and other life-sustaining 
activities.  rabbittransit is dedicated to helping all residents in the region get to where they want to go. 

 

### 

 

PHOTO CAPTION: (Left to Right) Michael Bernhardt, Director of Mobility Services, rabbittransit; Joseph 

Colonna, Post Commander, VFW Post 537; and Charles Yost, Post Chaplain, VFW Post 537.  
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